
 
 

May 3rd, 2021 

 

Attn:  Jamey Snell 

19505 Canterbury Rd, Detroit, MI 48221 

 

SUBJECT:    Request to build front walkway 

 

Dear Jamey, 

The Sherwood Forest Board of Directors has APPROVED your application to build a walkway to your 

front door. 

Please ensure you submit and receive full approval from the Historic Detroit Commission before 

proceeding with any work on this project.   Note - failure to do so results in administrative obstacles for 

the homeowner, the city, and the SFA Board.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mike Baker 

Co-Chair, Historic Committee 

Sherwood Forest Association 

 


